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Message from Friends of 

Launton School 

We’d like to wish you all a Happy New 

Year!  We are looking forward to 

another year of fun fundraising and 

community events.  Watch this space 

for more information about the 

upcoming Easter Egg Hunt, 

Rags2Riches collection, EGM etc. 
 

PTA Facebook  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/9023

21096595892/?ref=share 
 

 

Message from St Mary’s 

Church  

 
14/01/20 Café sessions resume – 

please do tell your friends 
Hope to see you there! 

 
 
 

A weekly update to Parents, Grandparents and Carers 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

 

Happy New Year! 
 
The children in Rowan and Ash Classes are deep into their exploration of outer 
space and the paintings they produced in teams this week show that they have 
already gained quite considerable knowledge. 
 
Oak, Chestnut, Willow and Beech Classes are beginning their work about the 
Anglo Saxons with tremendous enthusiasm. 
 
The sun has shone, all are delighted to be back after the break, refreshed and 
ready for work, and all are welcome. 
 
Please find below, the link to next year’s term dates 
 
 
Confirmed Term Dates 2020 2021  
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/902321096595892/?ref=share
https://www.facebook.com/groups/902321096595892/?ref=share
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/24914773-0b27-4489-a0cb-23a07e4e0ae0/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202020%202021.pdf
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

Confirmed Term Dates 2019-2020 

Confirmed Term Date 2019/2020 
link 

 
 

 

 

 

Updates and Reminders 
Cricket Club 
 
SHINE Parenting Course   
 
Prioritising safety, we are very conscious or the risk of children with allergies 
inadvertently coming into contact with food that could trigger a severe reaction. You will 
be aware from media reports, that serious incidents have occurred elsewhere. Therefore, 
we urge you to avoid sending any food into school that contains nuts. To keep all our 
children safe, we will not distribute food in class that has not been prepared by our 
caterers (who are aware of individual children’s allergens). This will not prevent us from 
cooking in school, as always, with carefully monitored ingredients. 

 
We work within the high standards of health and safety required by the Local Authority, 
so use of the climbing equipment must be under the supervision of school staff within the 

school day and it is not considered safe to be used before or after school or by 

small siblings.  
 

Please remember that ball games are not permitted before 8.50am. 
 
 

 

 
 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/90091dff-d963-4d95-bdbc-513af424d52f/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202019%202020.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/d98b1a5a-83fc-4b8f-a334-99f607fd86ad/Cricket%20Junior%20flyer.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/6aed62ad-e521-4a9f-9bcf-03e6fa63f570/SHINE%20parenting%20courses.pdf
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